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PRODUCT DISCONTINUATION NOTICE 
 

PDN 2014-02 
RNF12 – Axial Leaded Metal Film Resistors 
(0.1% - Values Above 100K Ohms ONLY) 

February 1, 2014 
 
 
Please be advised that Stackpole Electronics, Inc. will discontinue manufacture of resistance 
values above 100K ohms of the RNF12 (0.1% tolerance).  This series was previously offered with 
a tolerance of 0.1% in resistance values up to 300K ohms. 
 
 
Product: RNF12 with a tolerance of 0.1%  - Resistance values 

above 100K ohms.   
 
Discontinuation Announcement Date:  Feb. 1, 2014. 
Last Order Date: Aug. 1, 2014. 
Last Shipment Date:   Jan. 31, 2015. 
 
Recommended Replacement: Stackpole offers RNF12 with resistance values up to 

499K ohms in 0.5% and 1.0% tolerances. 
 
Reason for Discontinuation: The market for this series is insufficient to warrant 

continued support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For information please contact: 
Joseph Biernacki 
Vice President 
Quality Assurance 
 
(919) 875-2466 
jbiernacki@seielect.com 


